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Dear Ms. Forjan,
 
Attached please find our response to your recent request for public records.
 
Thank you
 
Rebecca Butler
Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General – Criminal Division
802-828-5512
rebecca.butler@vermont.gov
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STATE OF VERMONT 
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109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

November 12, 2024 

VIA EMAIL 
Ellen Forjan 

 

Re: Public Records Act Request 

Dear Ms. Forjan: 

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated November 7, 2024, in which you 
requested: 

“Access to and a copy of access to Steven Hills’ homicide case, any public records involving 
Steven Hill, any records of him being married/divorced or where he lived, any access to 
documents that can be printed, emailed, or mailed, and names of who worked on the homicide 
case involving Mr. Hill.” 

The Attorney General’s Office's has no responsive  records to your request.  

To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 
Attorney General, Robert McDougall. Such appeal should be in writing to: Attorney General’s 
Office, Attn: Robert McDougall, 109 State Street, Montpelier, VT 05609-1101 or 
ago.publicrecordsrequests@vrmont.gov. 

Sincerely, 

s/s Rebecca Butler 
AGO Criminal Paralegal 




